
Homedale School District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 11/3/2020

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Meeting with Legislators

 I will be attending a meeting with legislators from across the Treasure Valley in early 
December. 

Idaho School Boards Association Virtual Conference

 We have registered for the ISBA conference. The sessions that we will attend will be held 
November 10-12. Here is a link to the conference agenda. 
https://www.idsba.org/convention/three-day-agenda. We will have the sessions streaming 
in the board room and board members are welcome to attend any of the sessions. The 
sessions will also be recorded and if there is a session you are interested in you will be 
able to watch it up to 30 days after the conference. 

Technology Update

 The Idaho State Board of Education is purchasing Chromebooks and invited school 
districts to apply for the purchase of these devices. We have ordered 1,000 touchscreen 
Chromebooks. If we receive all the devices ordered in this order as well as ones we have 
ordered using Covid-19 Relief funds we will be in good shape for Chromebooks for 
several years and can turn our technology focus to other areas. 
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